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Dear Brothers and Sisters,  
 

On Monday January 14 a Seong Hwa Memorial Service 



 

 

cooresponding with the worldwide Seong Hwa in Korea will be 
held at the Belvedere Training Center. Program begins at 6pm. All 
members especially those who knew Dr. Pak are welcomed to 
attend. Those with a testimony of Dr. Pak will be invited to share. 
 

Date: Monday, January 14 

Time: 6PM 

Location: Belvedere Training Center 

723 S Broadway, Tarrytown, NY 10591 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Rev. Edner Pierre-Louis 

 

PS: if you need a ride from the train stop at Irvington (near 
Belvedere), email thefcnyc@ gmail,com 

 

  

    

 

  

 

 

 


